
Hello, and welcome back after the Easter break! We hope that you had an amazing 

holiday and are ready to settle back into the school routine. The class team have been 

busy planning some wonderful activities for your young pupil to engage with over the 

coming weeks and we couldn’t be more excited. 

We will be using the home school diaries for important messages and updates - please 

check these daily. We will let you know about what your child has been learning in 

school by uploading photos onto the Evidence for Learning app each week. It’s a great 

opportunity to look at these with your child at home and we love to read your 

comments! If you need any help with accessing evidence for learning, please let us 

know.  

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us via the school office, your 

child’s home school diary or email: Emily.beck@saxon.set.org or 

sarah.wootton@saxon.set.org 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

- Pine Team 
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A reminder of your class team— 

 Emily B —Class Teacher (Wednesday, 

Thursday and Friday) 

Sarah Wootton—Class Teacher 

(Monday and Tuesday) 

Emily Carwithen—Teaching 

Assistant. 



 

As a school we offer fruit, milk or water during break times. If your child requires a different 
snack or drink please send these in labelled.   
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This terms topics will be Zoo vs Farm. Our first half term will be focusing on Zoo animals, and 
the second half term will be all about the Farm.  

We have our Prince and Princesses morning on Monday 22nd April 2024—we have some ‘real’ 
princesses coming into school, and are inviting children to come in dressed as their favourite 
prince or princess. 

We would also like to invite you along to stay and play at our May Day Celebration Afternoon. We 
have some Clog dancers joining us putting on a special workshop, along with some fun activities, 
drinks and cake. This will be held on Thursday 2nd May at 1.45pm.  

 

Please ensure all of your child’s clothes, coat, bags 
and any medical equipment are clearly labelled to 
avoid these being misplaced and so we know who’s 
equipment belongs to who.  

 

If you have any important dates or exciting 
events happening in the coming months please let 
us know. We can use these as part of our plan-
ning to support the children’s learning and expe-
riences. 

 

 

We aim to go to our forest school area every 
Wednesday morning, and have time outdoors 
every day.  

As the weather starts to brighten up please 
send in a labelled hat and suncream for your 
child. 

 

We have weekly time slots for both Hydro-

therapy and Rebound Therapy. 

Hydrotherapy– Monday morning (Please bring in a 

swimming costume and towel each week if you would 

like your child to take part.) 

Rebound Therapy– Thursday morning. 

Although we have access to these weekly we ad-

vise that we aim to take small groups of children 

on an every other week basis to achieve a more 

targeted approach. 


